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From: Brian Brietzke <brian.brietzke@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 31, 2025 9:55 PM
To: Rep. Shekarchi, K Joseph; Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. 

Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. 
Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; rep-
cruz@relegislature.gov; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, 
Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill H5436 Sub-A
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Speaker Shekarchi, 
Judiciary Committee Members,  
 
As a lifetime Rhode Island resident, I am writing to encourage you to OPPOSE H5436 Sub-A.  In March of this year you 
heard testimony on H5436 and held it for further study due to misleading and uneducated definitions of firearms and 
arbitrary firearm parts. At present Sub-A has been scheduled for consideration without further testimony from the 
citizens of this state, your constituents. Sub-A, still, arbitrarily encompasses many firearms covered by the SCOTUS 
definition of commonly owned firearms. Sub-A, just as the original bill, only criminalizes law-abiding gun owners.  As a 
legislature, I ask that you uphold your constitutional oath and enforce RI general laws, not attack the citizens who 
lawfully own legal firearms.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Brian Brietzke  
Tiverton,RI 


